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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
U.S. 95 Thorncreek to Moscow update at breakfast meeting Tuesday, April 10   
LEWISTON - A breakfast meeting will be held Tuesday, April 10 to provide an update 
on the U.S. 95 Thorncreek Road to Moscow project, the Idaho Transportation 
Department (ITD) announced.   
 
The breakfast meeting is from 7 a.m. - 8 a.m. at the Sandpiper Grill Restaurant, 414 N. 
Main St. in Moscow. Project manager Ken Helm will provide a brief project update and 
answer questions. Coffee will be provided. 

Breakfast meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each month at this time and 
location.   

An information kiosk about the U.S. 95 Thorncreek Road to Moscow project is located 
at the Latah County Courthouse at 522 South Adams in Moscow and is updated 
regularly. 
 
For more information about the project, go to www.itd.idaho.gov and choose Get 
Involved, then North Central Idaho, and click on U.S. 95 Thorncreek to Moscow,  
Stage 1.  
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